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Is Autism Different for Girls? 
 

An opportunity for parents/carers to explore the challenges for 
girls/women on the Spectrum. Are girls flying under the radar 
in terms of diagnosis? This session is for parents/carers of girls 

with a diagnosis and those who may have questions about 
whether assessment may be appropriate. 

 
Tuesday 16th October 2018 

12-1.30pm  
At John Harvey Tavern, Bear Yard, Cliffe High Street, Lewes , 

East Sussex, BN7 2AN 
 

 As the venue are offering their facilities free of charge we politely ask that 
attendees purchase a drink from the bar. 

Please contact CLASS to confirm that you wish to attend this session by 9th 
October 2018  

CLASS@eastsussex.gov.uk  
01273 336887 

 

“Children with Autism are colourful – they are often very beautiful and, 
like the rainbow, they stand out” 

Source: Adele Divine 
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